
State of Florida 

DATE: February 16.201 1 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk - PSC, Office of Commission Clerk 

Stephen B. Fletcher, Public Utilities Supervisor, Division of Economic Regulation 

Docket No. 100127-WS, Application for increase in water and wastewater rates in 
Marion County by Tradewinds Utilities, Inc. 

Attached is a letter dated February 14,201 1, from Mr. Charles deMenzes to Mr. Marshall 
Willis for inclusion in the docket file in the above-referenced docket. The document is the 
company's response concerning its MFR deficiencies. 

Cc: Division of Economic Regulation (Lingo, Stallcup, Thompson) 



Tradewinds Utilities, Inc. 
P.O. Box 5220 

Ocala, FI 34478-5220 
352-622-4949 

February 14,201 1 

Mr. Marshall Willis 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Dear Mr. Willis, 

Per your letter of January 28,2010 the Schedules submitted on January 10,201 1 meet the required 
formatting and content. The ones being referred to in this letter were just copies of the same schedules 
printed in larger font, per the request of the examiner. They were not revisions to previously filed 
schedules. 

We have attempted to contact staff by phone and e-mail to discuss this correspondence. 

RE: Docket No. 100127-WS 

Sincerely 

Charles deMenzes 


